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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The report provides recommended updates to the Acceptable Use of Technology 
policy (formerly A.29) to comply with the expectations in the Ministry of Educations 
updated Policy/Program Memorandum 128: The Provincial Code of Conduct and 
School Board Codes of Conduct. 
 
The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 5 hours.   

 
 

B. PURPOSE 
 

1. To update the Acceptable Use of Technology policy to address expectations 
outlined in Policy/Program Memorandum 128: The Provincial Code of 
Conduct and School Board Codes of Conduct. 

 
C. BACKGROUND 
 
1. The policy was last updated on January 29, 2021. 
2. On April 28, 2024, the Ministry of Education updated Policy/Program 

Memorandum 128: The Provincial Code of Conduct and School Board Codes 
of Conduct and expects school boards to have updated policies in place by 
September 1, 2024. 

 

D. EVIDENCE/RESEARCH/ANALYSIS  
 

1. The proposed updated policy will be formatted into the new policy template. 

2. Proposed new regulations included to comply with the ministry’s direction. 

 
E. STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends that the revised Acceptable Use of Technology Policy 
provided in Appendix A (tracked) and Appendix B (clean), be approved. 

 
 

    
 


